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247 Broad Street, Danielson CT 06239 

860 774-3907           

 baptist.church@snet.net           

  www.cbcct.us 

From the Pastor 
 

WELCOME BACK! 

It’s been a busy summer, and it has passed by quite quickly. I’ve seen many posts on Facebook and 

had several conversations with many of you about your vacations, camps, journeys, and pilgrimag-

es. I hope you all find yourself renewed and refreshed and ready to begin a new church year and 

school year. We’ve missed you! 

During the summer, our attendance has held its own. Some Sundays were very well attended, 

while on others, attendance was a bit low. But through it all, we gathered and we prayed and we 

sang and we worshipped God together, remembering and missing those of you who were away. 

We were blessed with many different musical options while Howard and the choir were on sab-

batical. Michael Peterson was our guest musician for the month of July and Labor Day weekend; 

we had a bluegrass duo; The Waterwalkers; Al Libera (who had a James Taylor style); a couple of 

Sundays with only videos; and a special music Sunday where we had several folks sing for us, in-

cluding Diane (she was wonderful by the way!). We had our annual church picnic in August, 

though the weather forecast forced us to move it to the church. We still had a wonderful time 

worshipping and fellowshipping together. Cornerstone was also represented at the Killingly Bike 

Night. We sold homemade ice cream sandwiches and offered free face-painting and temporary 

tattoos. As of this writing, we made almost $200 that goes into the Be Our Guest Dinner fund. 

But now, we anxiously await Howard’s return and having the choir leading us in music once again. 

The fall promises to be as busy as the summer, if not busier. Coming up soon, we will host our 

annual Homecoming on Sunday, September 23. More details will be announced in the coming 

weeks. There are also a few other worship related services we are planning for later in the fall 

and during Advent. Again, more details will be available as planning proceeds. 

So, I’m glad you’re back! I hope during this busy summer, God has refreshed and renewed your 

spirit and your soul. There is much work to be done and we need everyone to lend a helping 

hand. See you in worship!! 

 

With much love and many blessings, 

Pastor Scott 
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In Worship  

This Month 
 

Sunday, September 2 
10:00 am—Worship & 
Communion   
 

Sunday, September 9 
10:30 am—Worship  
 

Sunday, September 16 
10:30 am—Worship  
 

Sunday, September 23 
10:30 am—Worship &  
Homecoming 
 

Sunday, September 30 
10:30 am—Worship  

Remember: the last person to leave the church building should be sure that all doors and windows are 

closed/locked. The Academy Street door into Fellowship Hall is kept locked during the Sunday worship 

service. Thank you for helping us take care of our facilities. 
 

The Connection is published 11 times a year. Please send next month's articles and information to the 

office at cbcctoffice@gmail.com by the 15th of the month, no later than the 20th. If you no longer want to 

receive this newsletter via U.S. mail, please notify the church office. The newsletter is available online at 

www.cbcct.us   

Pastor:  
     Rev. Scott Hayes  
 

Organist/Choir Director:  
     Howard W. Curry  
 

Director of Christian Education:  
    Cindy Marcheterre  
 

Administrative Secretary:  
     Kris Useted                                                                                              
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Ladies Luncheon 
 

 The next luncheon will be on Tuesday, September 11 at 12 noon ŀǘ 

9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘϥǎ CŀǊƳƘƻǳǎŜ ƛƴ tǳǘƴŀƳΦ                                                                           
All ladies of the church are welcome! 

 

Sˏpɾˏʸɧˏʞ 
Bʒᴌhdˉyʟ 

Howard Curry 

Lois Brush 

Ruth Hopkins 

Lisa Gilbert 

Scott Davagian, Jr. 

Chris Troup 

Frank Brush 

Nicole LaRose 

Gregory Davis 

Lynn Blanchard 

Joe Clarke 

Rick Rocheleau 

Barbara Bazinet 

Bernie Davis 

From the church office! 

The church office will be closed Tuesday September 4, & Tuesday September 11  and will be closed                         

regularly on Wednesdays (instead of Fridays) starting September 19.  

Save the date for Homecoming! 

We hope you will be with us on Sunday morning—

September 23 for our annual Homecoming.  Please plan 

on  joining us for a Delicious Breakfast at 9am .  We will 

have recognition of  members who are celebrating special                   

anniversaries during our worship service at 10:30am. 

Hope to see you there! 

TIME CHANGE—Please note—The start time 

for Sunday worship services returns to               

10:30 AM on September 9th.  



Sunday School News 
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We hope that everyone had a nice summer.                                                           

We are looking forward to seeing you back on                              

Sunday, September 9th at 9 am                                          

for another exciting year. 

 

We will be having our back to school blessing on               

September 16th.  Plan to stay for church that day so 

the children and their backpacks can be blessed for                

the school year. 

 

This year we are looking to update the FAMILY sign 

that is in the Sunday School hallway.  If your family has 

a picture (non-returnable) that you would like to                

submit please give it to us.  If you do not have one,             

we plan to have a camera to take your picture on              

either September 23rd or October 21st.   

 

The Cornerstone Baptist Church 

Edited Minutes of the Advisory Council Meeting 

August 14, 2018  

 

The Investment Committee met and decided to put all investments into a new, more diversified fund recommended 

by Justin Brouilliard, our financial planner from Ameriprise. 

 

LED lights are being installed in the church. LED lights have already been installed in the office, pastor’s office, choir 

room, and Fellowship Hall. 

 

Bruno distributed a report of his estimates to repair the Howard Valley Church.  The total estimate for repairs, not 

including adding a bathroom and running water, is $53,743.00 This also does not include handicapped accessibility or 

any historical renovation requirements. After discussion, it was moved and voted that the Howard Valley property be 

returned to ABCCONN. 

 

 Dates to Remember: 

  September 9—Sunday School begins  

  September 9—Worship time moves to 10:30 a.m. 

  September 23—Homecoming Sunday 

  October 2—Tuesday Night Praise,  7-8 p.m. 

  October 20—Game Night and potluck supper, 5-7 p.m. 

  October 25—Family Support Group event—Hall  
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Bike Night 

Cornerstone had a great time 

participating in Killingly Bike 

Night on August 18th! Our 

youngest generation provided 

free face painting and                     

temporary tattoos, and we 

sold delicious ice cream                        

sandwiches to the masses! 
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